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November 18th, 2022 

Supervisor Joe Baca, Jr. Donates Turkeys to Organizations 

in the Fifth District in Time for Thanksgiving 

 

San Bernardino, CA.- On November 17th, 2022, Supervisor Joe Baca, Jr. 

donated over 100 turkeys to organizations in San Bernardino County’s Fifth 

District right in time for Thanksgiving. The event was held at Leno’s Rico 

Taco’s in Colton, where the chosen organizations drove in and had their 

turkeys placed into their cars. Those who received turkeys are planning on 

giving them out to members of their organizations who are unable to afford 

Thanksgiving dinner this year for their families.  

“Giving back to our Fifth District community is the least I can do. I am thankful 

for many things in my life and being fifth districts county Supervisor is 

something I will forever be thankful for. There is no better way to show thanks 

then by giving back to those who need some extra help during the holiday 

season. It was so touching to see just how grateful these organizations were 

as they drove in to pick up their donated turkeys. We wish everyone a Happy 

Thanksgiving, full of happiness, peace, and love. -Supervisor Joe Baca, Jr.  
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